
 
April 12, 2012 

 
Dear Client, 
Dear Partner, 
 
Today we want to inform you about the decision of the board of Leutron Vision to go 
out of business the end of 2012. The reason is the bad profitability caused by the 
general economical situation and the strong Swiss currency. 
 
Leutron Vision will stop its operation on September 30, 2012 and then complete the 
voluntary dissolution on December 31, 2012. 
 
As of today, no successor company will take over the operation and no company has 
acquired any production licenses. 
 
Therefore, all products of Leutron Vision are declared end of life on April 30, 2012. 
Orders we get until April 30 will be manufactured in a last production lot, as much as 
possible and delivered after production has been completed. 
Please inform us as fast as possible about your needs for this last production lots. 
New orders after April 30 can be accepted only if we have the products still in stock. 
Existing orders are not affected and will be delivered according the previous order 
confirmation. 
 
I am available if you should have any questions. 
 
We thank you for your business and your trust.  
 
 
Best regards 
 

 
 
Mathias Leumann, CEO Leutron Vision AG. 
 
 
 
Leutron Vision, Industriestrasse 57, 8152 Glattbrugg, Switzerland, +41 44 809 88 22 


